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Sen Carney, Rep Kuhn, Members of the committee, I am Maggie Bennett and I live in
Biddeford and run a small tax business. I am in favor of all legislation that promotes 
common sense gun laws and and LD1109 & LD 1126 is exactly that. If enacted, it 
would keep our communities safer, reduce the risk of mass shootings and allow 
families to breath a bit easier. Our kids are scared, parents are scared and people want 
to see Maine step up with gun laws that prevent and reduce unneccesary violence and 
death. Maine has an opportunity to improve their gun laws for the well-being of 
everyone, firearm owners included. Please pass this bill so we can all send our kids to 
school with a bit less anxiety. 


